
Please make sure you take advantage of all the 
forms of communication we use to provide you with 
information. Make sure you:
- sign up for Remind (for your child classroom’s & 

the school account)
- follow our Instagram & Twitter accounts (above)
- check the school website regularly

Thank you to those of you who have provided a water bottle 
for your child and to those that have been very generous by 
donating cases of water. If you have not had the opportunity 
to do so, please make sure your child/children have a refillable 
water bottle that has their name on it. At this time, the water 
fountains are off limits, but we do have bottle filling stations 
where  the students can refill their bottles. 

If you wish to serve as a volunteer in 
the classroom or for school events, the 
district requires that you be registered 
as an RUSD Parent Volunteer. There is 
a link to the Parent Volunteer 
Handbook on our website, under the 
Parents tab.
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casey_cougars

@Casey_Cougars This month our PBIS character 
trait is Responsibility. Please talk 

to your kids about the 
importance of doing the right 

thing whether someone tells you 
to or not.

Morning drop off has gone relatively smoothly since we opened the 
parking lot at the beginning of the year. However, please 
remember: 

- there is only one drop off lane

- you cannot make a left into the parking lot 

- please do not get out of your car –only the students should exit 
the vehicle

Afternoon Pick Up

- The parking lot is closed to cars in the afternoon. 

The ONLY exceptions are : school buses and cars  with 

handicapped placards.

We must all do our part to maintain order and safety in our 
parking lot. We ask for your support in order to ensure that our 
students are safe and that procedures are fair and followed by all. 

We are asking for your help in preventing student 
from sharing food. We have many students who are 
bringing chips and other snack foods that they are 
sharing with friends. This is problematic because we 
are trying to encourage healthy snacks and also 
because we can’t have students sharing food for 
health and hygiene reasons. 

We will soon be transitioning to the students having breakfast 
in the classroom. We will send you a Remind when the date is 
finalized. When we begin, you will not need to drop off your 
child/children as early since they will all eat when they get 
inside at 8:00 AM. Due to limited supervision, we ask that you 
please not drop off before 7:30 AM once we begin. 

As we try to keep our school community safe and healthy, we ask 
that you please do not send your child to school even a little sick. 
Please click on this link to familiarize yourself with the district 
COVID protocols in the event that your child is sick with COVID 
like symptoms: RUSD COVID Protocols 

September 13th

September 22nd, 23rd & 24th

https://kec.rialto.k12.ca.us/cms/lib/CA50000591/Centricity/Domain/2248/COVID%20-%20Guidelines%20for%20Families%20-%2083021%20Update.pdf

